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Incident # 21-00418

(Kewaunee, WI) On January 21, 2021 at approximately 10:23 A.M, the City of Kewaunee Police Department received information from the Kewaunee School District that they had received a threat to the school. While the target of the threat was not specific, all area schools were advised of the threat and asked to take precautionary action.

At this time Law Enforcement is working with the Kewaunee School District to confirm the source of the threat and follow up accordingly.

Below is the Public Release from the Kewaunee School District:

Kewaunee School District is currently in lockdown due to an outside threat mentioning a firearm. Due to the lockdown no one is able to enter or leave the building at this time. We ask that our community stay clear of the facility as we work to secure our campus. All students and staff are safe within the facility. 

This incident remains under investigation by the Kewaunee Police Department along with assistance from the Kewaunee Sheriff’s Department.

James J. Kleiman Jr. 

Chief of Police

Kewaunee Police Department

